Reference: FS671049541
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 24/2935/HOT
Address: 1 Westbrook AvenueHamptonTW12 2RE
Proposal: Construction of single storey rear extension and hip to gable loft conversion
Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Alistair Sutherland

Address: 104 Holly Bush Lane Hampton TW12 2RB
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: The property is situated at the end of our small garden and already has a large side dorma extension to which
we were not consulted on by the council. The additional large dorma extension would result in a total lack of privacy to
both our small garden and into the rear of our property, enabling the occupants to look straight into our home. 1Westbrook
Avenue is angled towards the rear of our home and we would lose any current privacy we have. The property already has
a large dorma extension and the addition of another large extension at height will make the property overbearing and
being in such close proximity to our property will result in overshadowing and a loss of light.

Another extension at height on this house will make the house overbuilt and completely out of keeping with the other
properties roof lines in that road.



